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President's Corner
JJ Sells

Fellow Boosters, welcome
to 2020! What an exciting year
this is set up to be. With the
stadium renovations, the All-
Star game and the addition of
Mookie Betts and David Price,

along with all our returning talent, I cannot wait to get
started. Having said that, our TeamUp calendar should
now be up-to-date listing all available games for our
season ticket seats. Check it out and come see what
appears, on paper at least, to be the best team in
baseball! Till then, I hope to see you at the ballpark...

Ticket Talk
Mae Rosenkranz

Thank you everybody
 for sending me your final

payment for your 2020 tickets.
If you want additional games,

check out our TeamUp app and
call JJ Sells to place your order but remember to send

your payment to me.  Don't forget we take credit cards.
Keep watching your emails for future ticket updates,

including All-Star Week. I would like to thank everyone
who helped and participated in making our annual

Christmas party a success.

New Location For March and Beyond
LITTLE LAKE PARK, 10900 Pioneer Blvd, Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670. It’s less than a mile south

of our previous monthly meeting location. It has a great kitchen facility and plenty of parking. At this NEW meeting location,
we will continue to meet at 6:30 PM because it also closes at 8 PM. If you're starting from the Town Center Hall, just continue
east on Telegraph Rd, turn right at the next signal onto Pioneer Blvd. It’s just past Florence Ave, on the left – can’t miss it!

Membership Notes
A special thank-you to all members,

who already renewed for 2020, for your confidence in our
club as we navigate through our current situation. If you

haven’t done so yet, please go to our website and renew,
or come to the March meeting to do it in-person. After

that meeting, we will update our membership list for 2020
and remove unrenewed members. No more Booster Bits,

no more Email Blasts, no more access to great tickets
and no more great fun and camaraderie which comes

from being a member of our great club? You don’t want
that to happen, now do you? Go DODGERS!

Ed Note
John Eiden

NO, Pages 3 & 4 are not
missing! We're just trying out a
new simpler, basic 2-page
Newsletter format. Bearing in
mind this is a work-in-progress,
please let me know your

thoughts, both pro and con, about this new version, along
with suggestions you may have to improve upon its look
and amount of information provided. Member birthdays
will be on hiatus for now as we work on creating a new
website where that information, along with other info
previously provided in our Booster Bits, will now reside. In
addition, the login information to access our current
website will remain the same for 2020.

FYI - Your current log-on to access the “Members Only” section of our website will remain the same until we send out an
email announcing the new 2020 username and password sometime in late January or early February.
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March Meeting
    No Election - The nominations at February’s meeting led to uncontested elections as all nominees were

unopposed. Therefore, VP Alicia Trujillo, Treasurer Olivia Armenta, Ticket Chair Mae Rosenkranz and At-Large Board
Members Lidia Carrillo and Jeff Marsh rejoin the current board, starting a new 2-year term.

Meeting Activity – member-favorite Nacho Bar! We will start serving at 6:00 PM. Signups – San Diego trip & April
Meeting Potluck dinner. Don’t forget to bring – your Quake Player Apt. supplies and any donated books for April meeting’s
Book Sale. See ya there!

Book Sale and Pot Luck at the April Meeting
We will hold our annual Potluck Dinner at our April Meeting at Little Lake Park. You may sign up at the March meeting

to bring your favorite appetizer, salad, entrée, side dish or dessert. You may also contact Lidia Carrillo to sign up,
818.720.0917, if you cannot attend the March meeting.

We will also hold our first annual Book Sale, our first major fundraiser of the year. at our April meeting! This will be
our first major fundraiser of the year to infuse raise much-needed funds into our beleaguered treasury. Books about the
Dodgers and baseball are most welcome. However, so are children’s books, biographies, fiction and non-fiction of all types
– in other words, all books! Please keep in mind this sale is meant to raise funds for our treasury when you decide whether
to donate books that will appeal to potential buyers. Please bring your donations to the March meeting so we may plan the
sale in April. Feel free to contact Pat Moore, 000.000.0000, for further information.
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San Diego Trip
Our annual San Diego trip is set for Sunday, May 3rd. We’ll have our usual pre-game tailgate party and then watch

the Dodgers and Padres play, 1:10 PM start. The cost for all this fun is just $48. Signups will continue at our March meeting,
with our April meeting as the deadline to sign up and to pay. Call Treasurer Olivia Armenta, 000.000.0000, for further details

Christmas Party Photos

Handing out our Christmas Party photos was a casualty of canceling our January meeting. They will now be
available to you in two formats, as a digital image emailed to you at no charge or
as a printed photo, $1 per photo. If you would like a copy of the group photo or of
any taken with Santa Claus, please contact Mae Rosenkranz now, 000.000.0000,
or at the March meeting.

Quake Player Apartment Baskets
Danee Gallegos

The Quakes player apartment supplies our club donated the past two
years have been so incredibly helpful, we have been asked to help  again this
year! We will be providing supplies for four apartments this time. There are plenty
of paper towels and Kleenex left from last year, so we won’t need any thanks to
member Bob Chavez! Also, a big thank you to member Clyle Alt for providing us
with a specific list of items we can provide this time. The list includes Air Freshener,
Spray – Bathroom Spray Cleaner (Scrubbing Bubbles) – Cases of Water – Clorox
Wipes – Drop-In Toilet Cleaners (Scrubbing Bubbles) – Dryer Sheets, Bounce –
Laundry Soap PODS - Mr. Clean Magic Erasers – Shower Gel or Body Wash – Tall
Kitchen Trash Bags – Ziploc Bags, 1-gallon Freezer & Sandwich sizes.

If you signed up at the last meeting, be sure to bring items to the March
meeting. If you didn’t sign up or don’t remember, please call Danee Gallegos,
000.000.0000. At right are a couple photos of Quakes players and baskets from
2018. Recognize Gavin Lux & Tony Gonsolin? Great to know we’ve helped out
players who are now DODGERS! I look forward to helping again this year!


